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This Human Rights Advocate capacity building program is a unique program and has serve as 
an eye opener for me, most especially when it’s come to environmental rights and justices. 

I officially wish to take this opportunity to inform you of the numerous outstanding 
achievements I obtained at the end of this program: 

• Certificate of participation;  

• Appointed to for the first time the only advocate to serve on the selection panel for 
incoming applicants for this program;  

I also want to let you know that two student will be coming in the summer as intern to my 
organization to develop a National Youth Environmental action plans that my organization 
will use to develop pilots projects for possible implementation in both rural and urban 
communities. These interns will be coming from an organization based in Washington DC 
known as Advocacy Project. 

 


